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107 VANCOUVER BLOCK,
VANCOUVER,B.C. February 19th, 1932,

Sir Arthur Gurrie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Quebec.

Dear Sir Arthur;-

intruding myself upon you at this time
North Pacific Surgical Association 

lecturer for us at our Victoria

I am
assistance for theto ask your 

in securing Dr. Penfield as a 
meeting in December, 1933.

I may say that the North Pacific Surgical 
Association is composed of surgeons from the States of Oregon 
and Washington and also fro* the Province of British Columbia. 
We endeavor, each year, to secure the services of some 
distinguished outside lecturer, paying his expenses and giving 
him a small honorarium, or piece of plate, as he may see - 

Y/e are all very anxious to secure tne services 
1933 meeting, which will be held onto decide.

of Dr. Penfield for the 
the first Friday and Saturday of that year.

I am told that Dr. Penfield is a very busy man
and one that It le difficult to secure for such meetings.

in securing his services for this meeting?
big act of your ' s for theGould you assist us

If so, it will be only one more _
Medical Profession and the graduates of old McGill.

secure Dr.I might here point out that to 
meeting will undoubtedly advance thePenf ie Id f or this 

interests of McGill in the Vest.

Dr. Penfield will receive an official
and I trust we will be able toinvitation within a few days 

secure him for the above meeting.

Thanking you and with kindest regards, I
am,

Yours sincerely,


